ARLINGTON-FAIRFAX BROADCASTING CO., INC.
RADIO BLDG. : ARLINGTON, VA 2030 N. 16th ST.

May 9, 1947

Mr. S. R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Mass

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your letter notifying us of
receiving our:rsiznal during our Equipment Tests
April 3 through April 6.

: On behalf of the entire staff of WE A M,
™ I extend to you our appreciation for taking the
trouble to write us.

Sincerely yours, =

Rl @ Dadimalomie

RBW/js RICHARD B, WASHINGTON, JR
Chief Engineer




